
From: Melissa Hurley-Moore <melissalahurley@hotmail.com>
Sent: April-01-14 10:16 AM
To: Office

Subject: BILL 37

Hello,

I believe that nurses in this region are spread too thin. I have seen this with my own eyes. Most of these men

and women have become nurses to help people heal, and that is very hard to do when they have too many
patients to take care of. The nurses are being overworked and the patients are not getting their needs met. I
believe that Bill 37 should not be past because these men and women have the right to strike and I think its

important that it is done in this situation they are only looking out for patient care in the long run.

Thanks,

Melissa Moore


